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 	Thank you. 

 	Brazil welcomes the delegation of the United Kingdom to the fourth cycle of the UPR.

	We congratulate the UK for the efforts to tackle violence against and exploitation, abuse and harassment of women and girls, as well as to counter the effects of the COVID-19 pandemic, including support for families, business, and the NHS.

 	Nevertheless, we remain concerned about the legislation applied to mass surveillance activities and to the protection of the right to privacy in the UK.

Brazil recommends to the UK:

 	1) The continued training of law enforcement officials for the proportionate use of force especially with regard to minority groups;

 	2) To advance measures to improve food security, in particular for young children, adolescents and persons with disabilities.
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